
ConservationPlate.org/stateparks

Put one of these license plates  

on your vehicle, RV, trailer, or  

motorcycle. Each set of plates costs 

just $30, with $22 going directly  

to support Texas State Parks.

A STATE PARK

ADVENTURE
M A K E  E V E R Y  T R I P



Do I have to wait until I get my  
renewal notice to order new plates? 
No, there’s no need to wait until you receive your 
renewal notice; you can order your license plates at 
any time!

Can I put conservation license plates  
on my motorcycle, trailer or RV? 
Yes, all of the conservation license plates are available 
for trailers, travel trailers, motorcycles and RVs. 

Where can I order one of these license plates? 
You can order plates either at your local county tax 
office or online at www.ConservationPlate.org.

When will my license plate be ready?
It will take two to three weeks to get your license 
plates after your order. If you order at your local tax 
office, the plates will be mailed to your home. If you 
order online, the plates will be mailed to your local 
county tax office where you can pick them up. Visit 
www.ConservationPlate.org/taxoffice to find your 
county tax office.

Are my vehicle registration fees included in the 
price of the Texas conservation license plates? 

No. Fees for your annual registration are not included. 

Can I personalize my Texas  
conservation license plates?
For an additional $40 you may order personalized 
plates of five characters or fewer (four for motorcycles). 
TxDMV will review each request to ensure that it does 
not duplicate plates already assigned.
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For more information,  
or to order your plate, visit

ConservationPlate.org/stateparks

Thank you for your  
support of the conservation  

license plate program.


